
PUBLIC NOTICE OF INTENT TO ISSUE AN AIR QUALITY PERMIT  

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA  

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY  

DIVISION OF AIR QUALITY  

 

The North Carolina Division of Air Quality (DAQ) hereby gives notice of its intent to issue an 
Air Quality Permit to:  

Align RNG, LLC 
2940 NC Highway 24 West 
Turkey, NC 
Duplin 
Application ID: 3100179.19A 
Permit No.:10644R00 (proposed) 
 
This facility applied for an Air Quality Synthetic Minor Operation Permit for a biogas processing 
facility which meets the requirements specified in 15A North Carolina Administrative Code 2Q 
.0300. 

Persons wishing to submit written comments or request a public hearing regarding the Air 
Quality Permit are invited to do so. Requests for a public hearing must be in writing and include 
a statement supporting the need for such a hearing, an indication of your interest in the facility, 
and a brief summary of the information intended to be offered at such hearing.  

Written comments or requests for a public hearing should be postmarked no later than June 16, 
2020 and addressed to: 

Dean Carroll 
Division of Air Quality 
127 Cardinal Drive Ext.  
Wilmington, NC 28405  
 
Comments may also be submitted by email to  daq.publiccomments@ncdenr.gov with the 
subject line “Align Energy.” 
 
All comments received prior to this date will be considered in the final determinations regarding 
the Air Quality Permit. A public hearing may be held if the Director of the DAQ determines that 
significant public interest exists or that the public interest will be served. 

Interested persons may obtain additional information, including copies of the permit, application, 
all other relevant supporting materials, and all other materials available to DAQ that are relevant 
to the permit decision by writing to the above address or calling Dean Carroll at (910) 796-7242.  

mailto:daq.publiccomments@ncdenr.gov?subject=Revised%20Log%20Fumigation%20Rule


Due to COVID-19 social distancing guidelines, interested persons are encouraged to review 
these materials by appointment only at either of the following locations: 

 

NCDEQ 
Division of Air Quality 
217 West Jones Street, Suite 4000  
Raleigh, NC 27603  
 

Wilmington Regional Office  
127 Cardinal Drive Ext.  
Wilmington, NC 28405  
 
The permit, permit application, and other supporting documents of the proposed facility can be 
found at https://deq.nc.gov/align-energy. 

 

https://u7061146.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=4tNED-2FM8iDZJQyQ53jATUSAUdVylo83QoZj10eU8enoE2cc7FiXo9-2BUfhVWSoRfRjYAhE6JNUwcSznJG4sZhKA-3D-3DedMd_0qLqM0sekRoBrTIQd-2BztZf-2BxrfHuhpJ3coYM3MPUUj7BX9bWWh4ZuhpLIu-2FEWs5HJfbwLXi9V7vKcOfrHwYqCn96fGBOnQ08DoZIF2DpPp7flmK4G2OKE-2B4SWtHSLrtKERcGnBvwoWeOgQ-2FRhEnzzXKpGn-2FfVDUUcKXwxirjFAFvhxSmG4ntL4CbhnOOY8niHko5dxxRWxXVNf0e7z16Y1UaNo-2Fp1uF04dejwoFqXmLM3tcbj-2BtmTqcHcNSuSopCgFFfmeECknjFNgHYc2rjbAF2h0eeweB1Xq8mGTqYw636P3YHnUPJEBlwGK0GZmqF-2B-2FxeoLfpb9e8zecGiaVnKudHjuETmZOeTi-2BN8QxKDA0-3D
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